
Workforce issues have plagued the construction 

industry for many years. Our current administration 

has placed increased emphasis on curing America’s 

infrastructure woes, and organizations are responding 

to that need by focusing carefully on recruiting and 

retention efforts of qualified professionals for their 

projects and programs.
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